
C onsu Itants 

PROF. M. G. NELSON 

DR. J. M. BRIDGES 

❑R. ELIZ. E. MAYNE 

17 November 1978 

ROYAL VICTORIA HOSPITAL 

BELFAST, BT12 6BA 

Telephone: 40503 

Department of Haematology 

Mr. David R. Williams, 
Director, 
Speywood Laboratories Ltd. , 
Chancel House, 
East Street, 
Bingham, 
Nottingham NGI3 8DR. 

Dear Mr. Wil l iams, 

RECEIVED 

2 1 Nov 1978 

SPEYWOOD GROUP 

Thank you very much indeed for your letter of 6 November 1978. 

I certainly took forward to sampling your material early in 1979. It 
may be possible that I wil l be reconsidering the financial expenditure 
regarding the purchase of Factor VIII concentrates to treat our 
haemophilic patients. 

if there is any change in my policy, I shall not hesitate to get in touch 
with you. 

With many thanks, 

Yours sincerely, 

Dictated but not signed by: 

Dr. E. E. Mayne 
Consultant Haematologist 
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